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Entergy 
Indian Point Energy Center 
295 Broadway - Suite 3 
Buchanan, NY 10511 

March 19, 2011 

Don Dryden 
Dryden Diving Company, Inc. 
213 Russell Mill Road 
Woolwich Township, NJ 08085 

LETTER OF COMMENDATION 

Dear Don, 

The purpose of this letter is to formally and publicly commend you and your team for the excellent service 
that you have recently provided to the Indian Point Energy Center. It is a rare occasion when I write an 
unsolicited letter, however in this case I was so impressed by the support and service provided by Dryden 
Diving, that I feel compelled to do so. 

I wanted to take a minute and pass along my heartiest and personal commendation for you and your crew 
of divers that successfully completed the radiological diving evolution culminating in successful repairs to 
the fuel transfer system at the Indian Point Energy Center on 18 Mar 2011. 

As you well know, radiological diving evolutions are always a high stress evolution, and when coupled with 
extreme schedule pressure, strict foreign material controls, hastily devised work plans, elevated water 
temperatures, and exceptionally difficult dive conditions, as in this evolution, working conditions can rapidly 
become less than ideal. 

However, on this particular dive, including the preparations leading up to the dive, you and your team of 
professional divers always exhibited great care and utmost dedication that is far beyond what could 
reasonably be expected. 

What predominately impressed me during this evolution was not only the thoroughness and dedication 
exhibited by Dryden Diving employees, but for every direction given to the team by me, no matter the 
situation, every response I ever received was "ROGER THAT". 

Such dedication to the tasks at hand, even when working extended shift hours, and the "ROGER THAT" 
attitude reflect great credit not only upon you, but also each and every member of your team! Such devotion 
demands commendation! 

Please ensure that each team member receives this message. 

Sincerely, 

L.W. Frink, Radiation Protection Supervision, acting 

cc: T. Vitale, General Manager Plant Operations 
D. Mayer, Director 


